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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

On Thursday 26 June 2025, the perimeter fence was damaged on the corner of Withers Road 
and Ironbark Ridge Road, outside Ironbark Ridge Public School. 

This did not affect any of our neighbours or school operations. Additional security measures 
were arranged while the fence was unsecure.  

On Friday 27 June 2025, the fence was secured to prevent any unauthorised access and to 
maintain safety. Replacement panels of the same height, colour and style have been ordered 
and will be installed by the end of August 2025. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this unexpected work. 
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